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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – January 21, 2020 
 

Contact: Mark Grapentine, Vice President of Communications 
Communications@wha.org | 608.575.2514 (c) 
 

WHA Statement: Prior Authorization/Addiction Treatment Agreement 
 
The following statement regarding today’s announcement from various health care entities can be attributed to WHA 
President and CEO Eric Borgerding:  
 
“WHA is pleased to see health plans removing prior authorization requirements that have placed barriers on individuals 
seeking substance abuse treatment and added unnecessary administrative burdens to physicians and health care 
professionals providing substance abuse services. WHA members will continue to advocate for proactive advancements 
like today’s, giving Wisconsin citizens easier access to life-saving addiction treatment.  
 
“We thank Rep. Nygren for his continued dedication in fighting for patients who need addiction treatment.” 
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